
 

 
 

NOTICE  
 

CLOSING OF COUNTER 
AT REVENUE DIVISION AND  

REGISTRY OF COMPANIES AND BUSINESS 
NAMES DIVISION 

 

 
Ministry of Finance would like to inform that all 
counters for payment at the Revenue Division and 
Registry of Companies and Business Names Division 
will be closed in the afternoon on 22

nd
 February 2014, 

starting at 1.30 p.m. This is to enable the Ministry to 
conduct system upgrades and maintenance works. 
 
All counter services will resume operation on 25

th
 

February 2014. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
 
Ministry of Finance 
 

Date: 19 February 2014 


